
WEEKLY COUNTS

Attendance for December 30th

Worship .......................738                                     

               

Week of December 30th 2018 Totals

Tithes & Offerings .....$41,938 Tithes & Offerings .. $1,572,252 

Planned ........................$29,038 Planned ..................... $1,509,976

Goal ...............................$30,490 Goal ............................ $1,585,480

Missions .......................$10,991 Missions .................... $372,337 

Vision ............................$3,099 Vision ......................... $202,029

Bible Classes ............. 597
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Ezekiel Neely

PRAYER REQUESTS

uCongratulations – to Matt & Alison Harp on the arrival of Caleb 
James Harp, he was born Thursday, January 3.

uAdult & Children’s choirs and Orchestra – rehearsals resume today 
4:30 – 5:30.

uVictory Night – Wednesday, January 16. This is our annual business 
meeting. 

u2019 Snow Camp – Final payment and meeting Sunday evening, 
January 20. For those who will be Skiing - forms and payment also 
due. See Mrs. Dorrell for all skiing information.

u2019 Living United Marriage Retreat – February 22 -23 in Branson, 

Missouri. Information is at the South Welcome Center.

The new year has officially begun and 

what a blessing to start it off right by 

being in church. The Bible tells us the 

Lord is to have preeminence in all 

things; that means He is to come first. 

Among the many ways we can make 

the Lord our first priority is to give Him 

our heart by giving Him our time. I believe 

2019 will be a better and more productive year if we commit to 

being faithful to church, reading God’s word, and spending time 

in prayer. We will do all of those things today, and I hope you will 

continue to make the Lord first the rest of the year in everything 

you do.

REFLECT & PROJECT 2019

Sunday, January 13

Join us for this special event starting at 6pm. We will have 
a year in review video presentation, honor the servants of 
the year for 2018, look at calendar highlights for 2019, and 

hear a special charge from our pastor for the new year.

We are hosting our fourth regional youth rally. A way you can 
help is to purchase a $10 to $20 gift card to Walmart to be given 
out as prizes. Cards can be given next Sunday evening at the 
South Welcome Center.
 

Come by the Book N’ Bean today and check out our 
assortment of Bibles and Devotionals. 



church leadership team
Troy Dorrell - Senior Pastor

Jim Ramsey - Seniors, Pastoral Care
John Mardirosian - Youth, Administration

Daniel Fleet - Adult Bible Classes, Outreach
Jesse Becker - Music

Andrew Calabrese - Children, Facilities
Joe Monds - Mission Intern

 

ebc connections
Phone and Fax

Phone • 918.437.4707
Fax • 918.437.4735

To receive churchwide text messages text @37g4 to 81010

CONTACT INFO
1835 S 129th E Ave, Tulsa, OK 74108
Email: eastland@eastlandbaptist.org

Web: eastlandbaptist.church
Online giving is available on our website.

bookstore 

our purpose
Our purpose is to communicate God’s love to our community, 

and to connect people to Christ through teaching and worship, 
and to care for each other through the church.

communicate connect care

SUNDAY AM
9–9:25am

11:30am–12pm

SUNDAY PM
5:30–5:55pm
7–7:30pm

WEDNESDAY
6:30–6:55pm

8–8:30pm
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